Sponsporship of 2 children abroad
Since 2002, The Holt has sponsored a girl in El Salvador. She is called Karla Liseth Hernandez, and from time to time pupils in Spanish classes send her letters about themselves, and she writes back with photographs and details of her life.  She has grown up a lot since we first started sponsoring her!

In 2003, through Plan International, The Holt started sponsoring a boy called Soumaila Hassane from Niger. He too gets letters from pupils at school and sends us photograhs of himself each year. He too has grown up and changed a lot since our first contact. 

